## CITY OF BOZEMAN Bozeman, Montana **Department of Public Works**



September 24, 2013

## Dear Homeowner:

Thank you for your cooperation with our recent indoor air sampling efforts. Analysis of those samples is complete and a report summarizing the results of all the tests we conducted is attached. To protect your privacy, the results from your home have been provided only to you. We will not share these results without your permission.

We have provided an explanation of the results and outlined our next steps. I realize the data and our next steps may need more explanation. As such, I would like to extend an invitation to meet with you in person to discuss these results, their implications and our next steps. Please contact my assistant, Katherine Maines, at 582-2273 to set up a time, at your convenience, to meet with myself, City Engineer Rick Hixson and Project Engineer Dustin Johnson.

I want to personally thank you for your patience and your cooperation. Please be assured that we are working as quickly as possible to collect data and develop solutions to mitigate any impacts on you and your family. We will keep you informed as our work continues. In addition to meeting with you individually, we will be scheduling additional public meetings in the near future as more information becomes available.

Sincerely,

Craig Woolard, Ph.D, P.E. Director of Public Works

Cc: Chris Kukulski, City Manager

Rick Hixson, City Engineer Dustin Johnson, Project Engineer

Street address: 20 E. Olive St. Mailing address: P.O. Box 1230 Bozeman, Montana 59771-1230

Phone: (406)582-2273 Fax: (406) 582-2263 TDD: (406) 582-2301